From: |

Sent: 13 January 2022 11:35

To: Geri Gohin

Subject: Fwd: RE: RE: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: RE: RE: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3
4LY

Date: 2022-01-13 11:31

From: "Eldred"

To:

Dear Geri Gohin,

We have no objection to these proposals.

Regards,
Eldred Evans.

----- Original Message-----

From:
[mailto
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 8:24 AM

To: Eldred Evans
Subject: Fwd: RE: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3
Y

-------- Original Message ------—-

Subject: RE: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY
Date: 2022-01-12 16:27

From: Geri Gohin <Geri. Gohin@camden gov.uk>

_

Dear Ms Evans,

Thank you for your email.



As requested, please find some existing photographs of all of the
windows (casement, fixed and sash) and the proposed section drawings.

Please do let me have your feedback.
Thanks,

Geri Gohin
Planning Technician

Telephone: 0207 974 2047

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through
remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate
with us by telephone or email.

From: [

Sent: 11 January 2022 15:56
To: Geri Gohin <Geri.Gohin@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council
and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments,
requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please

note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19

being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

-------- Original Message ------—-
Subject: RE: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY
Date: 2022-01-11 12:15

From: "Eldred"
To:

Dear Geri Gohin,
Ref: 2021/4970/P.

Thank you for your correction.

T have looked at the building again.

Ideally, these replacement windows should all be sashes as adding double
glazing does not increase the window frame widths.

Could they submit existing and proposed details of casement windows?
We are concerned about the piecemeal replacement of windows to this
Villa.

Regards,

Eldred Evans.

[maitto



Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 10:25 AM

To: Eldred Evans
Subject: Fwd: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY

-------- Original Message ------—

Subject: 2021/4970/P - Flat 5, 42 Belsize Park Gardens, NW3 4LY
Date: 2022-01-10 10:22

From: Geri Gohin <Geri. Gohin@camden. gov.uk>

Dear Ms Evans,

I refer to your "no objection" (please see attached) received on 25th
November 2021.

T have asked the applicant to clarify a matter as his application form
included the replacement of 3 x casement, 1 sash and 1 fixed window but
on his drawings, the windows were all labelled "sash windows". He has
replied indicating that there was a mistake on the drawings.

Please find attached the revised drawings. I will also save them on our
website. Do you have any comments?

Looking forward to hearing back from you.
Regards,

Geri Gohin

Planning Technician
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 2047
Web: camden.gov.uk [1]

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through
remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate
with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally
privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the
addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender

and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here [2] which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about
you and residents.






